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This publication will be used periodically to provide notifications and information about Ginnie Mae Modernization efforts. This is not a device to implement official policy 
changes to Ginnie Mae’s Mortgage-Backed Securities (MBS) programs. If you have any comments or suggestions on how to make this publication more informative and helpful, 
please contact askGinnieMae@hud.gov. 

Simplified Password Reset Process for MyGinnieMae Portal 
The planned implementation to streamline of the MyGinnieMae (MGM) Portal password reset experience for all 

users has been delayed. Please stay tuned for an announcement on the new functionality and its updated release 

date. 

For additional questions please contact askGinnieMae@hud.gov.   

Ginnie Mae is a wholly owned government corporation within the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. Ginnie Mae 
pioneered the mortgage-backed security (MBS), guaranteeing the very first security in 1970. An MBS enables a mortgage lender to 
aggregate and sell mortgage loans as a security to investors. Ginnie Mae securities carry the full faith and credit of the United States 
Government, which means that, even in difficult times, an investment in Ginnie Mae is one of the safest an investor can make.


